
Healthy Eating starts in pre-school  
and our youngest children have 
been happily tucking into their 
healthy fruit and vegetable snacks.  


Open Morning  We are holding 
an open morning for potential new 

parents and children on Thursday 14th November 
from 10am - 12pm so if you know of any parents who 
would like to send their children to Summerbridge, 
please let them know.  Thank you. 


Brimham Rocks!  The children from Oak Class have 
had a great day at Brimham today.  After yesterday’s 
weather I am so relieved they have managed to have 
a day out in our beautiful local area.





And finally…Thank you 
to all of you who 
attended our PTFA AGM 
last night.  A huge thank 
you needs to go to 
Steven 
Lofthouse who 

is to continue as chair, Sarah Hardcastle who is our 
new treasurer and Brittany Rachin who is our new 
secretary.  The school really appreciates what you 
do for us.  Thank you.  Our next meeting is 
Thursday 17th October at 7:30pm in the Royal Oak.  
The PTFA will also be hosting a little afternoon tea 
welcome for new and existing parents on Tuesday 15th 
October from 2:30 - 3:30pm at school.

SUMMERBRIDGE PRIMARY SCHOOL 

27th September 2024

27 Sep - Oak 
Class visit to 
Brimham Rocks


30 Sep - New 
Starter Parents 
Evening 4pm


9 Oct - LGB 
Meeting


22 Oct - 
Curriculum 
night


25 Oct- Break 

Our whole school theme this half term is ‘Mapping’

Scan the 
code to 

discover our 
curriculum

Don’t forget it’s parents 
evening for parents of 

children who are in new 
classes next Tuesday! 


